
May 3, 2002

Subject: PCN# 006A-02, Notification of Intent to Obsolete the ORCA
OR2T06A5T100-DB and the OR2T06A5T144-DB

Dear Lattice Customer,

In accordance with our Product Change Notification policy, Lattice is providing this 12-month
notification of our intent to obsolete the following devices.

Part Number Package Pin Count
OR2T06A5T100-DB TQFP 100
OR2T06A5T144-DB TQFP 144

All other package and speed grade options for the OR2T06 devices have already been
discontinued via Agere PDN00IC100 dated October 18, 2000.  The Last Time Buy date on
the Agere notification was March 1, 2001.  The last delivery date was September 1, 2001.

Obsolescence Timing

Users will have 6 months to evaluate their last time buy (LTB) requirements for these devices.
All LTB orders for these devices will be non-cancelable and non-returnable and must be
placed no later than November 3, 2002 (6-months after the date of this notice) with all
deliveries taken no later than May 3, 2003 (12-months after the date of this notice).

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact your local Lattice
Sales Representative or please feel free to contact me at (503) 268-8386.

Regards,

Steven M. Stark
Director, Product Marketing


